
June 2nd 2025 
 
Welcome back everyone to the last half term of the school year! We 
hope you had a lovely half term holiday and we look forward to 
another very busy few weeks at Falcon. 
 
I would like to thank you all for your help and understanding in keeping 
the area around the school entrances safe by avoiding stopping on the 
yellow zig-zag lines to drop children off. We all want our children to be 
safe so if it means parking further away and spending a few more 
minutes walking, then it is well worth it! 
 
We are really happy and grateful to the Falcon PTFA for all their 
amazing work to raise funds for our newest playground addition (see 
photos). Installed during the half term holiday by Footprint, Falcon 
pupils are able to enjoy even more equipment in their breaktimes. We 
have a fantastic group of parents and staff running the Falcon PTFA 
so please contact our office for more information if you are interested 
in signing up. 


